
From: Andrea Bouras  
Sent: 28 March 2023 14:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: application for works to Tree /application ref: 2023/1119/t 
 

Dear Sirs 

 

I cannot understand why this application was made as the trees in question are 
not even close to the property of the applicant Not only they do not need to be 
reduced in any way but they are a great asset as they are providing all of us 
residents from the pollution of Finchley road and are a heaven for wildlife. 

I understand that some basement or ground floor flats are dark and glooming 
in winter in particular when the weather is grey but the solution is certainly not 
to cut dawn precious useful trees  

 

Andrea Bouras  

 

Flat B 17 Lindfield Gardens 

 


